
Ladies and Gentlemen


I draw your attention to Jan Grabowski’s article “Hijacking History of the Holocaust” published in "The 
Weekend Australian Enquirer" 17-18 August 2024 (click here to open the attachment).


Having read this article carefully to gain a deep appreciation for the nuances of the underlying message it seeks 
to portray, the Executive of the Polish Community Council of Australia agrees a letter of protest is warranted, 
condemning the article's author and contents which allude to Polish anti-Semitism during the Holocaust. Hence 
the attached letter has now been sent to the editors of "The Weekend Australian Enquirer".


The Executive of the Polish Community Council of Australia invites Polish organisations and individuals to write 
similar letters of protest.


Kind regards - Pozdrawiam serdecznie


Henryk Kurylewski 
President of the PCCA


http://www.zrobtosam.com/PulsPol/Puls/pdf/The_Weekend_Australian_Enquirer_17_18.08.2024.pdf#_blank

